
Centerville Youth Lacrosse Registration Now Open for Spring 2020 Season! 
  
Centerville Youth Lacrosse registration is now open for boys & girls in grades 
Kindergarten through 6th grade! Take advantage of our early bird 10% discount through 
October 31st. 
  
Registration requires an active US Lacrosse Membership and you will need to know 
your child's membership number. You can join HERE, or if your child is already a 
member, you can look up the membership number at US Lacrosse.  
  
Visit www.cvlax.org and click on the “Register” tab next to “Login” in the top right corner 
of the website to get registered! 
  
Please contact Candice Dorsten at cvlaxk6@gmail.com with any questions.   
 


